
 

 
 
 
 
 
6th July 2021 
 
Ref: Year 7 and Year 8 Sports Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 19th July 2021 we will be holding our annual Sports Day which will be 
held onsite at City Academy Birmingham. It will feature a wide range of exciting 
competitions and challenges for all students to get involved in. With the COVID 
restrictions in place, they will be competing within their year groups. 
 
As with any other school day it is compulsory for students to attend.  The parents 
of any absent student will be contacted in line with the Academy’s attendance policy.  
 
The students are to arrive at school at 8.30am, as normal, and the day will start in 
form rooms before an opening ceremony. There will be three activity sessions which 
your son or daughter will have been allocated to in advance, these will comprise of 
sporting events and fun alternative activities. To encourage inclusive involvement all 
students will be participating in both activity sessions throughout the day. Following 
the closing ceremony students will be dismissed from the school site at 2:45pm  
 
They must arrive to school wearing their full school branded City Academy PE Kit. 
The students should not attend school wearing leggings or cycling shorts. 
 
In light of the recent hot weather, we have been having, we would advise that your 
son/daughter brings plenty to drink and sun cream. This is the responsibility of your 
child and staff will not look after this or apply it. This event is really important in our 
school calendar.  Whatever the weather, we will have a superb day of fun-filled 
activities for students to be involved in and as always, we appreciate the support you 
give us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K McAllister 
Head of PE 
 
 


